
 
 
 
 May 12, 2005 

 
 

 
 
 
Valero Refining Co. California 
3400 East Second Road 
Benicia, CA  94510-1097 
 
Attention:  Mr. Doug Comeau, Vice President 
 

 Application Number: 12600 
 Plant Number: B2626 
 Equipment Location: Same As Above 
 
Dear Mr. Comeau: 
 
This is to inform you that the District intends to reopen your Title V permit, pursuant to 
the authority under 2-6-415.4.  
 
The reopening will address EPA’s order of March 15, 2005, in response to a petition 
from Our Children's Earth. 
 
We will also take this opportunity to include any corrections or other cleanup items that 
have previously been identified, time permitting. 
 
This reopening will be subject to public review and comment and EPA review. 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions. 
 
 Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
 Signed by Jack P. Broadbent 
 Steve Hill 
 Manager, Permit Evaluation 
SAH:myl 
 
Cc:  Clark Hopper, Don Cuffel, Sky Bellanca, Valero Refining 
 


